OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT 130 WESCOTT ROAD SOUTH PORTLAND, MAINE 04106-3442

Suzanne T. Godin, Superintendent of Schools Steven Bailey, Assistant Superintendent Rolfe Forland, Director of Finance, Human Resources, and Operations



Kathleen Cox, Director of Instructional Support Dianne Paton, Assistant Director of Instructional Support Faye Gmeiner, Instructional Support Administrator

February 24, 2011

John LoBosco 21 Fessenden Road Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107

Dear Mr. LoBosco:

On behalf of the Board of Education, I would like to thank the Rotary Club of South Portland-Cape Elizabeth for its generous donation of \$600 to the South Portland High School Boat Building Project, which is a joint program with the Compass Project.

We truly appreciate the Rotary's continued support of our students.

Sincerely,

Suzanne T. Godin

Superintendent of Schools

Sugarud. Hoden

"ENRICHING LIVES THROUGH QUALITY LEARNING FOR ALL"

Phone: (207) 871-0555 Fax: (207) 871-0559 E-mail: GodinSu@spsd.org